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Attention Behavioral Health Providers:  Do Not Bill with 

Provider Specialty 000 as a Servicing Provider 

Attention provider types (PT) 14 (Behavioral Health Outpatient Treatment), 17 (Special 

Clinics) specialty 215 (Substance Abuse Agency Model (SAAM)) and 82 (Behavioral 

Health Rehabilitative Treatment):  

When submitting a claim, the “Billing Provider” National Provider Identifier (NPI) field must identify the 

entity/group or individual that is billing for the services.  The “Rendering Provider” NPI field must identify 

the individual who personally provided the service.  It is improper to enter the NPI of an entity/group as the 

“Rendering Provider.”  It is also improper to enter the NPI of any individual who did not provide the 

service.  Do not use the NPI of a supervisor or co-worker if they did not perform the service.  Entering 

someone else’s NPI as the “Rendering Provider” is improper and may be considered fraudulent. 

If you have any questions, please contact the DHCFP at behavioralhealth@dhcfp.nv.gov. 
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